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We have been busy in the classroom! Before break, we began
construction of our life-size eagle’s nest! It is 6 feet across and our
whole class can fit inside. We have been watching Jackie and
Shadow on the eagle nest cam daily. The eaglets are growing so
much. They are beginning to wobble around the nest and they are
flapping their wings to build strength for their first flight. We
hope to see them fly before the end of the school year. The experts
say to expect first flight when they are 10—14 weeks old. We've
also started working in the pre-Kindergarten handwriting books.
This was exciting and seems like a big-kid activity. They felt very
proud after working on a couple of pages. Cooperative projects
and collaborative play are sprouting up all over, inside and out. I
notice more inclusive language and problem solving after our
return from spring break. Cheers to the spring weather and the
(hopeful) end of snow gear.







